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On behalf of World Vision and our 45,000 employees around the globe, I would like to 
congratulate and thank the Tom Lantos Human Rights Commission for 10 years of 
steadfast work promoting human rights.  Whether working to ensure freedom from 
religious persecution and the rights of political dissidents, or highlighting grievous 
atrocities in every corner of the world, the Lantos Commission has stood firm in working 
for a better, safer, more just world that recognizes the dignity and value of every human 
being, made in their Creator’s image.  World Vision is grateful for the leadership of 
Representatives McGovern and Hultgren, and for the commitment of their fellow 
commission members and staff, in serving both the American people and our brothers 
and sisters around the world on such important issues.  We thank you and look forward 
to continuing to work alongside the Tom Lantos Human Rights Commission for years to 
come.   
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